
 
Dear RBR Families: 

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year from the Buc Backer Foundation! 
We hope that you are having a wonderful summer. We have many exciting events planned 
this year, beginning with our Day at the Races at Monmouth Park on September 21, 2019!   
 
Who are the BUC BACKERS?  
The Buc Backer Foundation is an organization of parent volunteers and the main 
fundraising source for the school. We are the PTO, Boosters, VPA Parents Group and 
Education Foundation rolled into one organization, supporting the academic, athletic and 
performing arts programs at Red Bank Regional HS.  
 
What do the BUC BACKERS do? 
From underwriting scholarships, teacher grants and technology to organizing teacher 
appreciation luncheons and campus beautification, we work to enhance the experience of 
every student through effective collaboration with the administration, teachers, parents 
and community.  
 
How can I show my BUC PRIDE?  
We recognize how important school pride is to our RBR community. Here are some ways 
you can show your BUC Pride:  
 Family Sponsorship - If you are local, you may have seen our exclusive BUC lawn signs 

popping up in your town.  Sign up and get yours! You’ll also get shout outs on our 
website and social media! 

 Business Sponsorships – Got a business to promote?  Sponsorships are available with 
top-tier opportunities including prime location digital billboard space!  

 BUC Passes - Get yours for free entry into our regular season home games and select 
VPA performances!  

 BUC Stop - Did you know RBR has its very own retail store? We have a great variety of 
RBR merchandise suited for BUCS of all ages! You can now shop online anytime!  

 Shop – Sign up for AmazonSmile and a portion of your sales will be donated to us! 
 Volunteer - Consider volunteering at an event or get involved in your own way – there 

are many jobs to fill and we need your help! Our volunteer opportunities and 
committees are listed on our website. Don’t see something you think we should be doing 
at RBR? Propose your idea and volunteer to lead it. 

How do I stay informed? 
 Website – We invite you to explore our newly improved website at 

www.bucbackerfoundation.com. Our website is mobile friendly, contains current 
information and provides access to buy tickets to events, sponsorships, Buc Passes and 
items from our Buc Stop. 

 Social Media – Check out our frequently updated Facebook & Instagram pages for the 
latest news! 

http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/sponsorship/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/sponsorship/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/buy-buc-passes/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/bucstop/
http://18.234.160.34/amazon-smile/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/support/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/committee-members/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/
https://www.facebook.com/RBRBBF/?ref=py_c
https://www.instagram.com/rbr_bucbackers/


 
 E-mail Newsletter – If you have not already done so, SIGN UP for our weekly e-mail 

newsletter and get updated information all year long!   
 Monthly Meetings – Join us! Meetings are held at 7:30pm at RBR, room 109  

2019: September 10, October 1, November 5, December 3 
2020: January 7, February 4, March 3, April 7, May 5, June 2 

 
Events 
 Join us as we bring back our popular 

Day at the Races, September 21 at 
Monmouth Park!  

 Fall 2019 - Parents Night Out 
 November 2019 – Teacher 

Appreciation Dinner during Teacher 
Conferences 

 January 26, 2020 – 9TH Annual Ladies 
Luncheon at McCloone’s Pier House  

 Spring 2020 – Pocketbook Bingo  
 Spring 2020 – Cornhole Tournament 
 Spring 2020 - Parents Night Out 
 May 2020 – Teacher Appreciation 

Spring Luncheon 
 
 
 
In closing, we urge you to visit our website www.bucbackerfoundation.com, buy your 
tickets to the Day at the Races event and sign up for our weekly email newsletter.  We 
look forward to seeing familiar faces and meeting lots of new ones. Come be a part of our 
best year yet and GO BUCS!  
 
Regards, 
 
2019-20 Executive Board 
President – Valerie Costic  
Vice President – Amy Cox 
Treasurer – Caroline Connelly 
Co-Treasurer – Jessica Munley 
Corresponding Secretary – Jenn DeVitto 
Recording Secretary – Lu White 
WEB Constant Contact – MaryBeth Ostrowski 
 
Please reach out to us at bucbackers@gmail.com if you have any questions or comments 

http://18.234.160.34/subscribe-to-our-newsletter/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/buc-backer-foundation-meetings/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/events/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/events/
http://www.bucbackerfoundation.com/events/
http://18.234.160.34/subscribe-to-our-newsletter/
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